
NEWSLETTER 
           Term Four 2023 
 

Yet another superbly busy term that has just flown by for us all! We’ve had so much more fun outside on 
the court and really hope that this finer weather will start to give us longer spells outside - eventually on 
the grass!  As it all hots up, please do consider hats and suncream  

It seems like an age ago that we hosted our Ofsted inspection at the start of the term. I am hugely aware 
of the recent media coverage that Ofsted as an entity has received. I can only comment on our 
experience, which was wholly supportive, engaging and positive. We found it a great opportunity to 
reflect on our practice and take the time to shine! 

Your children were magnificent and really showed off what we are about - we never take for granted the 
beauty in the mixture of all ages playing and supporting each other. We thank all parents who took the 
time to comment on our work - your support meant a great deal. Our report can be accessed here 

I know that Mrs Stanfield has lots in store for the coming months to keep your children happy and busy! 
Roll on the sunshine…. 

 

 

 


















